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I am writing to praise and highly recommend the superior services
rendered by professionals at Caruso Care, they truly performed
in a professional manner.

Recently, they cleaned our 68,000 square feet Target store
ceiling and grids.  The work was performed in seven days
overnight with absolutely no odor or disruptions to our
shoppers.  Our ceiling tile was the orginal, estimated to be
at least 25 years old, and the finished product performed by
this organization looks like a brand new ceiling.  All gondolas
and merchandise was carefully covered, there was no loss due to
breakage, and absolutely no resultant clean-up to perform after
their exit from the building.  The team was extremely cooperative
and attentive to our needs and requests as well, as the project
was conducted simultaneously with a fourteen team, major
stockroom remodel in progress.

Hope Van Fossan is to be highly commended for her dedication and
attention to detail.  She presented her company’s services in an
organized professional manner and communicated frequently during
the project.  In fact, the office areas were cleaned at no Charge!
Hope is truley a fine respresentative.

Please feel free to contact me with any question or references.
Representing Target, I am extremely pleased with the finished
product at Store #133, and I highly recommend this company to
please you as well.

Jim Meyer
Assistant Store Manager
Target #133


